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28th September 2022 / Rabiul Awwal 1444 

  
Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’  

  
Dear Parents/Guardian,  
 
RE: Macmillan Cancer Support 
  
I hope you are in the best of health.  
 
This week as a school community we will be fundraising for Macmillan Cancer Support.  
Macmillan provide services for people living with cancer at every stage of their cancer 
experience. They are there to provide emotional, practical, physical, and financial support.  
Macmillan Cancer Support are 98% funded by voluntary donations, so fundraising is 
essential to make sure they can deliver the vital support people living with cancer need. 
 
We humbly request everyone to whole-heartedly support this appeal.  The following 
activities will be taking place at school to support this effort: 

• Throughout the week: All students encouraged to bring in money to purchase these 
items. If any students want to bring in food items to sell at break and lunch time, please 
speak to your HOY. 

• Football competition for charity: please speak to your HOY for your date. 

• Friday 30th September 2022 will be a non-uniform day; students are expected to dress 
appropriately (no hoodies, lanyards must be worn) and bring in a contribution of £2 
which will go towards charity.  Lessons will continue as normal on this day. 

 
I pray that you are rewarded abundantly for your kindness and request your prayers for 
peace, comfort and harmony for all vulnerable people and places across our world.  

Yours Faithfully 

 

 
Mr A Hussain 
Principal 
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